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Dear Reader/Viewer,

Thank you for interested participating in the 5th ATRANS Symposium which will be taken place on 24 

August 2012 from 9:00 -18:00 at the Imperial Queen' s Park Hotel, Sukhumvit22, Bangkok.

ATRANS Symposium Organizing Committee would like to notify that the manuscript submission and 

the registration of 5th ATRANS Symposium and the Student Chapter Session are closed now.

Those who registered after 20th August and those who plan to walk in may not be applicable to join 

the symposium event due to all seats have been full occupied earlier. 

We do apologize for this inconvenience and we look forward to your participation in the 6th ATRANS 

Symposium in 2013.

Best regards,

ATRANS Symposium Organizing Committee
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